
Celebrity  News:  Matt  Damon
Returns  to  Work  After
Renewing  Vows  with  Wife
Luciana

By Andrea Surujnauth

Matt  Damon  returns  to  work  after  his  Cancun  vow  renewal
getaway. Damon and wife Luciana had an intimate celebration
for their 10 year mark of knowing one another. “It was a very
family-oriented and happy celebration,” a source told People.
They source went on to spill the beans about the lovebirds,
“They were smiling and looked very happy together.” Now, only
a week after his romantic vacation, Damon was seen at the
Summer of Sony event with director Neill Blomkamp and costar
Sharlto Copley to promote their new movie Elysium.

How do you deal with your partner’s busy work schedule?
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Cupid’s Advice:

You and your partner can’t get enough of one another. So how
do you handle their busy schedule? You want to be able to see
them as much as possible so how do you pull that off if they
are always busy? Cupid is here with some advice for you:

1. Communicate: If you can’t physcially be there with your
partner, show them you are thinking of each other by sending
each other flirtatious text messaged throughout your day. This
way, although apart, you will know that you are on each other’
minds.

2. Free time: When the two of you finally do have free time to
spend together, make the most of it. Do not spend you time
sitting on the couch. Get up and do something together. Have
fun with your sweetie and make each other feel special during
this time.

3. Eliminate distractions: While spending time with your love,
make sure you give each other all your complete attention. Put
away  the  cell  phones  and  refrain  from  answering  any  work
related calls and emails. Enjoy being together without all of
the work stuff.

How do you handle your partner’s busy schedule? Comment below
and let us know.

Matt Damon Credits Spouse for
Keeping Busy Lives on Track
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Matt Damon may have a hectic schedule, but he told People that
his wife, Luciana, “really keeps it together,” the actor said
at a poker event at the Rio All Suites Hotel.  “We just talk
it out and work it all out.”  The duo are expecting their
third child this fall, (the baby will be Luciana’s fourth; she
has a daughter from a previous marriage).  Even their children
are excited about the pregnancy, monitoring the arrival of
their sibling closely.  Damon said the kids can tell how their
mother and her belly are doing at any given time.

How can you keep a busy family schedule on track?

Cupid’s Advice:

Many families today juggle responsibilities beyond the
parents’ jobs and kids going to school.  How do you keep it
together?  Cupid has some ideas:

1. Keep a calendar: Create a calendar that allows you to
manage multiple schedules in one place.  Hang a wipe off board
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in a central location, like the kitchen.  This will make it
easy to view and add new information as needed.

2. Periodic Family Meetings: Gather regularly to discuss
upcoming activities and scheduling conflicts, so the family as
a whole can find workable solutions (i.e., carpooling with the
neighbors) in advance.

3. Mistakes are OK: When trying to handle many events that
occur simultaneously, there’s always the possibility of double
booking something, or forgetting to add an activity on the
list.  Realize that everyone slips up sometimes – including
you!  Discuss ways to keep one another informed and help one
other stay on track.


